
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, October 11
th

: All youth will meet at the church from 4:00-5:00 P.M. 

 

Due to Fall break, there will be no youth meetings Wednesday, October 14th,  

Friday, October 16th or Sunday, October 18
th

. 
 

*************************************************************************** 

 

MORNING CIRCLE 

The Morning Circle will meet in Bish Hall at 10:00 A.M. Tuesday, October 20
th

. Jane 

Stritesky will have the program. 

 

 

HAZEL GREEN 

It’s time to clean out your closets and donate your items to Hazel Green. You can bring your 

items (small appliances, clothes, shoes, etc.) to the church beginning October 12
th

. Items will 

be loaded Wednesday, October 21
st
. 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # VII will meet in the conference room following the worship service 

Sunday, October 11
th

. Elders are Wayne Conner and Eva Renaker. 

 

Barnabas Team # VIII will meet in the conference room following the worship service 

Sunday, October 18
th

 & 25
th

. Elders are David King, Buddy Renaker, Wayne Stewart and 

Ardyth Whitson. 

 

 

MINISTER APPRECIATION MONTH 

October is “Minister Appreciation” month. Please let our ministers know how much they 

mean to you by dropping them a note or sending them a card.  

 

 

MINISTER APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 

October is minister appreciation month.  Please join the Worship Committee as we host a 

luncheon for our ministers.  It will be held on Sunday, October 18th after the worship service 

in Bish Hall.  The menu will include pork bbq sandwiches with all of the fixins. Hope to see 

you there. 
 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Gary and Cathy McCord and family in the death of 

Gary’s mother Sadie McCord. Mrs. McCord died October 1, 2015. 

 

A note of sympathy is sent to Elizabeth Whitson and Peggy Whitson and their families in the 

death of their brother-in-law Fred Whitson who died October 4, 2015. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Bobby and Vicki Northcutt in the death of Bobby’s 

sister Patsy Lilley who died October 6, 2015. 

 

A note of sympathy is sent also to the family of William Miller who died September 30, 

2015. 

 

U.K. Hospital: Terry Isaac, son of Charles and Lois Isaac was admitted for tests and 

observation. 

 

St. Joseph’s Hospital: Beverly Gootee, daughter of Shirley Harney was admitted for tests 

and observation. 

 

----Sandy Frederick suffered a knee injury in a fall….Jeff Lessentine, son-in-law of James 

& Sandy Frederick is now stationed in Afghanistan….Mary Beth McNutt is undergoing 

tests…. 

 

 

NEW MEMBER 

A cordial welcome is extended to Chequita Power who transferred her membership to our 

church Sunday, October 4, 2015. 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Rus and Emily Whalen on the arrival of a son. Ryder 

Monroe Whalen was born September 28, 2015. Paternal grandparents are Brad Whalen and 

Cathy Caudill, paternal grandparents Gerald and Bonnie Whalen. Congratulations to the 

parents and their families. 

 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“I really appreciated everyone that worked in the Garden of Eden, the watermelon was 

great!”        Yvonne Kondelis 
 

 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

WE ARE ONE 

We are a movement of wholeness 

in a fragmented world. 

 

You are formally invited to 

participate in We Are One Day, 

October 21, 2015. This is an event 

that all you have to do is wear your 

Christian Church (Disciples of 

Christ) attire or wear red. In an effort 

to greater unite as the Christian 

Church, express to the world that 

God is active in our lives, and show 

that we are not alone.    

 

*************************** 

AARP DRIVER SAFETY CLASS 

An AARP driver safety class will be 

held October 20
th
 at the Cynthiana 

Presbyterian Church, 103 North 

Main Street from  

10:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. (noon lunch 

break). Participants  

(over 55) receive credit on insurance 

premium. The fee is $ 20.00 and  

$ 15.00 for AARP members. There is 

limited enrollment, to register, please 

call, 234-8044. 

 

CANE RIDGE  

The end of season closing day of 

worship at Cane Ridge will be held 

at 10:00 A.M. Saturday, October 31, 

2015. An offering will be received 

and light refreshments will follow in 

the museum. 
 

Visit the church website to read the 

recent and archived newsletters and 

listen to the church services: 

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

       “Slow down!” “You missed the turn.” “Oh, that was my favorite song. Change the 

station!” A nationwide survey by Insurace.com found out a fact that will in no way be 

surprising to you. They found that husbands and wives irritate each other the most while 

driving. The top of the list of annoying habits included driving speed, directions, talking 

too much, talking or texting on a phone, singing and eating in the car. Other annoyances 

include pushing an “imaginary brake” on the passenger’s side and holding on to the 

handles above the passenger door. Children ranked fairly low when it came to annoying 

habits and complaints. Pesky pets did not register at all, leading us to believe a 

slobbering dog is much better than a map-wielding spouse.  

      This week’s sermon scripture is Mark 10: 35-45. It tells us a story of James and 

John acting like two spoiled kids in the back seat of the car. They wanted to be in the 

front seat with Jesus, but were questioned in regard to their levels of commitment. God 

reminds us there are times for us to stay in our booster seats and leave the driving to 

Him. Be with us on Sunday as our sermon will be entitled, “Riding Shot-Gun.” Until 

then, be patient, listen attentively, and tell your backseat driver what a pleasure to share 

the journey with them. 

        ……Larry 

 

P.S. From Week of Compassion: Please pray for the people affected by the flooding in 

North and South Carolina. Week of Compassion is working with local congregations 

there to help meet emergency needs. Please also pray for the people in China affected 

by Typhoon Mujigae, which impacted the country this week. We are in conversation 

with our partners in China to provide emergency aid. 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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